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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region VII, Central Visayas
SCHOOL.S DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

www.depednegor.net

TRAVEL ORDER August 24, 2017
i
’! B + b . o }j .
TO : MS. ISABEL BESARIO 1o 017.18 E,_?
Teacher, Jose B. Cardenas National High School fe 7S RG o
Canlaon District 2, Canlaon, Negros Oriental : cae CS

.

1. In preparation for the 40 National Camp of the Girl Scouts of the Philippines on November
30-December 5, 2017, you are hereby directed to attend the 1* meeting of the 40™ National
Camp Central Staff on August 29, 2017 at 9:00 in the morning at the Marina Yulo-Vargas
Regional Program & Training Center, Cebu City on official time.

2. For your information and guidance.

&

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent oy
gl
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GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

' Visayas Region
August 22, 2017 Y Kl S
SUPT. SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, LLB., CESO Vi - ' 3 C

Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd Negros QOriental

Dear Supt. Jimenez:

The Girl Scouts of the Philippines, Visayas Region will be hosting the 40™ National
Camp of the Girl Scouts of the Philippines which will be held on November 30-
December 5, 2017 at the Marina Yulo-Vargas Regional Program & Training Center,
Barangay Kalunasan, Cebu City with the theme: Paggiya, Pagkinabuhi, Pag-
alagad” (Lead,Live,Serve). We are expecting more or less 1,500 Senior Girl
Scouts coming from the 97 Provincial/City Councils all over the Philippines.

In preparation for the event, we have scheduled the 1% Meeting of the 40" National
Camp Central Staff on August 29, 2017 at 9:00 in the morning at the Marina Yulo-
Vargas Regional Program & Training Center, Cebu City

In view thereof, may we request permission, travel order and official time for
Mrs. Isabel Besario of Jose B. Cardenas National High School who will serve as
Central staff during said event?

The favorable action you will grant our request will be greatly appreciated. Thank
you very much for the usual support you have extended to the GSP Movement.

With all our best wishes.

Very truly yours,

frgidé.c’sxkommé‘g‘

Regional Executive Director

Marina Yulo-Vargas Reglonal Program and Training Center, Capitol Hiiis, 6000 Cebu CRY P.O.Box _246
Telephone: (032) 253-8550; 2384556 Fax: (032) 255-56344 Email: gsp_vro@yahoo.com.ph Website: www.girlscouts.org.ph
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